
 

 

7th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EYFS Post Office Walk 
 
Christmas is approaching and we are beginning to plan exciting learning opportunities for our 
children. During one of our writing sessions we will be writing a letter to Santa to say what 
we would like for Christmas. We would then like to walk to the local post office with the 
children so they have the opportunity to buy their own stamp and post their special letter. 
When your child sends the letter to Santa they will receive a special reply back from him!  
 
Not only do we want to let our children experience this magical opportunity, but it will also 
allow us to build on our learning. On our special walk we will be learning all about different 
types of houses (detached, semi-detached, terraced, bungalow, flats etc). When walking to 
the post office we will be spotting and discussing all the different houses that we see along 
the way.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution to help to cover the cost of a stamp, this would be 
greatly appreciated. Below are the costs for a 1st or 2nd class stamp.  
 
1st class stamp= £1.65 
2nd class stamp= 85p 
 
Please send the money in to your child’s class teacher along with the consent slip below by 
Friday 22nd November.  
 
Many thanks. 
EYFS team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
EYFS Post Office Walk 
 
I give consent for my child to walk to the local post office and post box during the week of 
25th November 2024. 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ 
 
Signed ____________________________________________ 
 
Print ______________________________________________ 


